
 

 

     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                                     
                                                               

12 March 2025 
 
 
Requirement 3.1.4 data reporting for banana companies  
 
 
Dear Fairtrade banana producers,  
 
 
The Standards and Pricing unit informs you that the data reporting period for the requirement 3.1.4 of 
the Fairtrade Fresh Fruit Standard is now open. 
 
Both the form for reporting requirement 3.1.4 (“form 3.1.4” for short) and the explanatory document 
have been revised and simplified as much as possible. 
 
To comply with this requirement, it is necessary to submit the completed form 3.1.4 every year. The 

deadline for submission is 31 December 2025. However, we encourage you to submit it by 16 May 

2025 to have your input considered in the calculation of the Fairtrade Minimum Price and the Living 

Wage Differential. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at freshfruit314reporting@fairtrade.net.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Standards and Pricing Unit 
 

Andreas Kratz 
Director of Standards and Pricing 
a.kratz@fairtrade.net 
 

To: Fairtrade certified banana producers 
 
cc:  Standards Committee  
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